
End of Term Service in Tralee on Wednesday 19th June 
2019 

 
The End of Term Service was held in St Johns Church on the 19th June and it was 
led by the children. It was a lovely occasion of celebration and thanksgiving rich in 
symbolism and song. 
 
As a parish community we sent them off with thanks and good wishes as they move 
on to new schools in September. 
 
The service was followed by a graduation ceremony in Teach an tSolais and was 
followed by refreshments, kindly provided by the parents association. 

  



 

 

  

  
 



 

  

 

 

  



 


